From: -

Sent: 29 June 2021 18:46

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Formal objection - Hilltop Country House, Flash Lane
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

I would like to formally object to the application to play live music (indoors and outdoors)
Wednesday to Sunday from 12.00 to 0.00 and the provision of recorded music (indoors
only) and supply of alcohol Monday to Sunday from 12.00 to 0.00.

The current licence allows for amplified music to be played inside in a sound-proofed barn which |
have no objection to. Although we can hear the music it does not impact on the quality of life. The
new application is very different to the existing licence. Playing music outside and even inside the
marquee (not in the soundproofed barn) will have a negative impact on the quality of life for local
residents, many of which are elderly, have young families or are farmers who work long hours and
get up very early. In the original planning application the council recognised the marquee as an
inadequate barrier to noise which this planning application does not take into account.

While | want to support local businesses, if this application is agreed, allowing music outside
would definitely have a negative impact on the quality of people's lives in Butley Town,
Meadow Drive, Mount Hall nursing home and local farms therefore | request that the council
rejects this application.

Sincerely
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